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LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
First of all energy rates are already way too high! Many people are having problems scraping by 
as it is. Hydro employees are paid salaries and receive pensions far beyond the average working 
person. I observed a recent incident in our neighborhood where five hydro one trucks were 
sitting on our street with all engines idling and a group of at least ten workers were standing in a 
residential yard appearing to do nothing! Why were the vehicles left idling? This went on for 
some time. Waste and pollution! I had a neighbor who worked for Hydro One. He thought it was 
funny that he could be home by 2:00 p.m. on Fridays after having had lunch paid for by us and 
still be paid for a full day! Why should we pay for re-locating electrical generating stations due 
to idiotic decisions? Why should we pay for cost overruns? Why should we pay when contracts 
that favor companies to build wind generators can never lose, but we can? Why should we 
continue to pay for a debt that was due to mismanagement of Ontario Hydro? Many neighbors 
and people that I talk to are really getting fed up with this nonsense! How much more are we 
expected to take? There used to advertisements that said "Live Better Electrically" That sure is 
not the case anymore! If the Ontario Energy Board does not protect us, then who will? As 
consumers we need you! Your mandate is to see that we are provided with energy at reasonable 
cost. The cost has gone beyond reason! Shouldn't you be putting the brakes on NOW! If not then 
what is the use of having an energy board? John Anderson 
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